Betty, please add the attached to the list of comments on the supplement.

Thanks 

Mo
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COMMENTARY ON 2006 FLORIDA BUILDING CODES , TABLE R703.4.

Please prepare a request to make a small revision in Table R703.4 .

In the heading "VINYL SIDING" and "SHEATHING PAPER REQUIRED" please change the answer from "NO" to "YES".

Reason: Manufacturers instructions, water intrusion problems and DCA 05-DEC-173.

Thank you for your assistance :

Arnold M. Verwey CBO

Okeechobee county building dept.

863-763-5548.

averwey@co.okeechobee.fl.us
